
  
 
8/15/2019 
 
Bids for Demolition of Structures and Removal of Underground Tanks 
 
Mr. Ray has been working on soliciting quotes for demolition of structures along Canal 
and Vine Streets.  He has received two bids and we are awaiting a 3rd from the current 
contractor working along Canal Street.  I will make a final recommendation on Monday 
regarding the low bid and ability to perform the work, I have attached the document 
provided by Mr. Ray on who has provided a bid. 
 
In addition we are awaiting a second bid on removal of the underground tanks 
associated with the old gas station at 9400 W Smith.  I will make a recommendation on 
an environmental company at Monday’s meeting.   
 
Both expenses are reimbursable by the Civic Green Bond.     
 
Submitted, 
Pete Olson 
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